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Dear Jim: 
It was a pleasure talking with you today. I am glad that you 

feel that my work has some merit. I have enclosed a copy of one of 
my manuscripts. As I said they have changed as I learn more about 
the case. I have had to change my positioning of one of the 
fractures because I found out I was looking at a right rather than 
a left lateral view in the photographs I had before I went into the 
National Archives and saw the orioginals which included both lateral 
views. 

I hope you don't mind but I am sending you a copy of a letter 
I was going to send Harold Weisberg. After talking to him on the 
phone he said he would not have time enough to devote to it. I have 
no regular secretary and I investedconsiderable time typing the 
letter. It is a pretty thorough account of my thoughts on the case 
of the head wounds. I hope you find it informative. I will also send 
a rough videotape of the demonstration I did for the National 
Association of Medical Examiners meeting. I hope that it arrives 
undamaged. 

I will try to write Vice President Al Gore a letter and tell 
him about my findings. I do believe this is a new and very significant 
development in the case and really does prove that there was a shot 
from the Grassy Knoll and that there was without doubt a conspiracy. 

Sincerely, 

Randy Robertson MD 


